Wertjes, Jon M.

From: Kotke, Steven A.

Sent: Friday, February 07, 2014 10:54 AM

To: Steve Maki

Cc: Handeland, Jeff S.; Mosing, Steve P.; Wertjes, Jon M.
Subject: . RE: superbowl bid item

| think Jeff had worked up some real rough cost estimates last year so that would be a starting point.

Steven A. Kotke

City Engineer — Director of Public Works Steven.kotke@
Phone:

Fax: 612-673-3565

From: Steve Maki [mailto:steve.maki@
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2014 10:52 AM
To: Kotke, Steven A,

‘Subject: Re: superbowl bid item

I'think we will need some general understanding of that potential cost. Mosling task?

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID

"Kotke, Steven A." <Steven.Kotke @ wrote:

Hi Steve,

The whole concept of turning 3rd into a two-way got put on hold but it is was my understanding if we were to build it
that we could route eastbound 4th Street traffic onto 3rd during Viking’s game, which could include a Superbowl.

I think the holdup is who would pay for the conversion.

Steven A. Kotke

City Engineer — Director of Public Works Steven.kotke® <mailto:Steven.kotke@
Phone: '

Fax:  612-673-3565

[cid:image001.png@01CF23F2.06F26380]

From: Steve Maki [mailto:steve.maki@
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2014 7:18 AM
To: Kotke, Steven A,

Cc: Handeland, Jeff S.

Subject: superbowl bid item

Steve, do you think it might be possible to route (as we had some discussions relative to Welis Fargo/Ryan project ) 4th
Street as you head East making a two way 3rd/4th Street from Park to bottom of hill where roads go underneath 35W? |
could see this being a necessary 4-5 week requirement in and around a Superbowl.
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Let me know what you think about the possibility.

Thanks,

Steven C. Maki, PE

Sr. Stadium Director

Minnesota Sports Facilities Authority

511 11th Ave. South, RVt 401

Minneapolis, MN 55415

tele.

steve.maki@ <mailto:steve.maki@
www.msfa.com<http://www.msfa.com>






